
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
SR A1A/ DANIA BEACH BOULEVARD MOBILITY PROJECT 
FROM OCEAN DRIVE TO GULFSTREAM ROAD 
Financial Project ID: 437847-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Construction Open House regarding the improvements 

along SR A1A\ Dania Beach Boulevard from Ocean Drive to Gulfstream Road in Dania Beach and Hollywood. Representatives from the 

FDOT and project partners will be available to answer your questions. This meeting will have an informal open house format; no formal 

presentation will be made. Construction plans will be available for public viewing. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Installing a 5-foot sidewalk on the south side of the 
road  

• Widening the bike lanes to 7 feet on the north side 
and 5 feet on the south side of the road 

• Milling and resurfacing the roadway 

TRAFFIC IMPACT  

• One lane in each direction will be maintained at all times. 
• Expect single lane closures in either or both directions, Monday 

through Friday. 
• All lanes will be open Friday after 5 p.m., with closures resuming 

Monday morning. 
• Additional lane closure information will be provided in the weekly 

traffic report distributed by FDOT.  

 

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is investing over $300 million to create safer, healthier communities in 

Broward County.  This project is one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation 

access.  The Broward MPO is a federally-mandated agency that is responsible for making decisions on local transportation issues and 

prioritizing how to spend federal funds on transportation projects.  For more information about the Broward MPO, please visit: 

www.BrowardMPO.org.  

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, May 30, 2019 — 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
Frost Park—300 NE 2nd St., Dania Beach, FL 33004  

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Matthew May, E.I. —FDOT Construction Project Manager 

 Phone: (954) 940-7519 

 Email: matthew.may@dot.state.fl.us  

 

Rebecca Guerrero—Community Outreach Specialist 

 Phone: (954) 940-7605 

 Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

Construction Cost: $1,344,114.70      Anticipated Construction Start Date: June 3, 2019     Anticipated Completion: Early 2020 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 

who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services 

(free of charge) should contact Matthew May or Rebecca Guerrero at least seven (7) days prior to the Construction Open House.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic 

prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

mailto:ddiaz@corradino.com

